

December 2009

Rev. Sue Goodwin Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court Street Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Friends of SAFE in Hunterdon:

On behalf of the staff, Board of Trustees, and the clients served by SAFE in Hunterdon, thank you for your contribution of \$250.00 to our Communities of Light campaign. Our mission of providing quality direct services to all victims of domestic and sexual abuse and of engaging the community in the elimination of domestic and sexual abuse is made possible through donations such as yours.

We look forward to your continued support of SAFE in Hunterdon and again thank you for your generosity. If you are interested in assisting SAFE in Hunterdon in other ways or would like more information about our services, please visit our website at www.safeinhunterdon.org or call Melissa Decker, Coordinator of Community Mobilization at 908/788-7666.

With gratitude,

Kimberly Spangenbergles
Kimberly Spangenberg

Executive Director

(For tax purposes, the SAFE in Hunterdon tax identification number is 22-2267191.)